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MEMORANCUM FOR: R. L. Baer, Chief, Engineering and Generic Communications
Branch, Division of Emergency Preparedness and Engineering
Response, IE

FROM: Uldis Potapovs, Chief, Vendor Program Branch, Division of
Vendor Programs, Region IV

SUBJECT: PACIFIC SCIeNTIFIC COMPANY - POTENTIAL 10 CFR PART 21 REPORT
CONCERNING MECHANICAL SHOCK ARRESTORS DAMAGED BY OTHERS

A Vendor Program Branch (VPB) inspection was performed on December 13-15,
1982, at the Pacific Scientific, Kin-Tech Division plant in Anaheim,
California, which included the subject September 13, 1982, report in the
scope. This inspection was performed at the telephone request of J. B.
Henderson, IE, and the results are documented in the attached VPB Inspection
Report No. 99900255/82-02.

The VPB has contacted the Resident Inspector (G. A. Walton) at Beaver Valley,
Unit 2, to make him aware of the potential 10 CFR Part 21 report and the
possibility that damaged shock arrestors may have been reinstallea.

Should you have any questions in regard to this inspection, please contact
Messrs. R. E. O1ler (728-8180) or I. Barnes (728-8176).
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Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

ce: He'shman, IE
Collins, RIV
Bangart, RIV
Gagliardo, RIV
Starostecki, RI

wWalton, RI, Beaver Valley
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